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To: 

CC: 
Sent: 6/4/2021 12:01:03 PM 
Subject: External Comms Coordination Group - Weekly System Hardening Condensed DOT Report as 

of 6/4 
Attachments: External Comms Outreach_System Hardening Condensed DOT Report20210604.xlsx 

Notice: This message is being sent from an external partner who is authorized to send email on PG&E’s behalf. 

All, 

Attached is the weekly condensed System Hardening DOT report. Regarding the Power BI report dashboards 
that we reviewed last week, we have just a few more data points and design considerations to take into account 
before we roll out to this broader team. Thank you for your patience. 

Please let us know if you have questions or feedback in the meantime. 

Have a good weekend! 
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